Dear St. Theresa Families, 
 
Our Religious Education Program for this year, 2020-2021, will only be for children who need either the Sacrament of First Communion or the Sacrament of Confirmation.  
Once again, we are allowing students from 4th through 7th  grade, to make their Confirmation together with the 8th grade students. We highly encourage the younger students, with the support of their parents, to carefully discern whether or not he or she is ready to receive the sacrament of Confirmation.  
 First Communion will be offered to the second grader as usual.
The classes are going to be in-person, just as it has been for the previous years. We will not be providing virtual classes as an option.  
PSR will start on Sunday, October 4, 2020, in the Parish Life Center. Classes will begin at 9:15 AM and dismiss at 10:15 AM.
Please fill out the proper registration forms, and turn it in at the office as soon as possible prior to October 4th.  You can also log on to the parish website at sttheresaleeds.org to print a registration form. 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact Bernadette at the office.
Thank you for your assistance.  May God bless you and your family.
 
Yours in Christ,
Bernadette Archer, DRE
St. Theresa Church of the Child Jesus
205-470-5783
sttheresaleeds@gmail.com





